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	TO:
	ADHCC Members

	FROM:
	Anne Hill, Executive Director

	DATE:
	January 22, 2020

	SUBJECT:
	2019 Program Survey Report for ADHC Providers 

	
	


Today, the Department of Health (DOH) posted the Dear Administrator Letter and 2019 Program Survey Report (PSR) on the Health Commerce System (HCS). The DAL is from Ms. Sheila McGarvey, director, Division of Nursing Home and ICF/IID Surveillance. 
In the DAL, DOH requests completion and return of the PSR by February 28, 2020. Please note, that even if you updated your PSR recently for DOH surveyors, you still must complete a new 2020 PSR by February 28th. Every ADHC program must complete a PSR; organizations that operate two or more ADHC programs must ensure that each program sends the PSR to the correct regional office.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Members are advised that they should complete the PSR for the period Oct. 1, 2018 through Sept. 30, 2019. The PSR must be returned to the DOH regional office where the ADHC program is located, and the name and address of the regional office should be entered in the PSR on pg. 1 in the section marked “General Instructions.” The addresses of the DOH regional offices are listed below.     

Please note that you should update your PSR as changes occur over the course of 2020. This is similar to the practice in the nursing home. DOH survey staff will give you an opportunity to update the PSR during survey. 

The remainder of the form remains unchanged, and while it is self-explanatory, there have been some questions in the past regarding the PSR. Listed below are responses to frequently-raised issues. 

· With respect to question 6 (c) of the PSR on pg. 5, please be advised that Article 28 entities are hospitals and nursing homes and that Article 36 entities are certified home health agencies (CHHAs), licensed home care agencies, long term home health care programs and AIDS home care programs. Also, please note that if a program has transfer or affiliation agreements separate from the sponsoring facility’s agreements, as may often happen with off-site programs, the program should list these separate agreements. If, however, the ADHC program is included as a party to the sponsoring facility’s transfer or affiliation agreements, you may list the entities with which the sponsoring facility has transfer or affiliation agreements in this section. Be aware, however, that the sponsoring facility’s transfer/affiliation agreement, if so used, should somehow identify/incorporate the ADHC program as part of the agreement. Transfer and affiliation agreements should be in writing. With respect to transfers, you do not have to list every entity to which you have ever transferred a registrant, but you should list the entities to which you transfer on a regular basis.
· Question 8 (a) on pg. 5 asks “Have you in the last 12 months, admitted registrants for a period of less than 30 days? Y/N” Programs should answer “Yes” for any and all registrants that were enrolled for less than 30 days. You should answer, “Yes” even if your intention at the time of admission was that a registrant would be enrolled for more than 30 days. There should be documentation in the record indicating why the registrant was enrolled for less than 30 days.
	Capital District Regional Office:
Ms. Kimberly Valente  
Program Director
NYS Department of Health
875 Central Ave 
Albany, NY 12206
Phone: 518-408-5372
	Central New York Regional Office:
Ms. Cindy Pullano 
Program Director
NYS Department of Health
217 South Salina Street
Syracuse, NY 13202
Phone: 315-477-8525

	Western Regional Office-Buffalo:
Ms. Gloria Duffey
Acting Program Director
NYS Department of Health
584 Delaware Avenue
Buffalo, NY 14202
Phone: 716-847-4320

	Western Regional Office-Rochester:	
Ms. Gale Ajavon 
Interim Program Manager
NYS Department of Health
335 East Main Street
Rochester, NY 14604
Phone: 585-423-8020

	Five boroughs of New York City:
Ms. Shawn Dudley
Program Director
Metropolitan Area Regional Office
NYS Department of Health
90 Church Street 15th FL
New York, NY 10007
Phone: 212-417-4999
	For Dutchess, Putnam, Westchester, Orange,
Ulster, Sullivan or Rockland counties:
Ms. Shawn Dudley 
LTC Program Director
Metropolitan Area Regional Office
NYS Department of Health
145 Huguenot Street, 6th Floor
New Rochelle, NY 10801
Phone: 914-654-7058

	For Nassau or Suffolk counties:
Ms. Shawn Dudley
LTC Program Director
Metropolitan Area Regional Office
NYS Department of Health
Court House Corporate Center
320 Carlton Ave., Suite 5000
Central Islip, NY 11722
Phone: 631-851-3611

	


· Question 8 (d) on pg. 5 “For each session in the past 12 full months, provide dates and registrant census for the dates in which the approved capacity was exceeded.” The approved capacity is the number of registrants a program may serve at any one time. This number is assigned by the Department of Health. The DOH is aware that under Section 425.6 (4) (d) “the operator, may admit on any given day, up to 10% over the approved capacity for the program,” and the Department will expect to see all the days when the program exceeded its capacity listed in response to this question. Members should report all of the days in the 12 month-period that the program exceeded its capacity, regardless of whether or not the registrant(s) that put the program over its capacity on a given day was a Medicaid recipient or whether or not the program billed for the visit(s) of the individual who exceeded the program’s capacity. 
Should you have any questions about the PSR, please contact ahill@leadingageny.org 518-867-8836
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